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Story of the Week 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have read a story called 
“The Great Race”. The children have found out 
that it is a story about the Chinese Zodiac and 
that each year is named after one of the twelve 

animals in the Zodiac. This year is the year of the 
dragon. 

 
To help celebrate Chinese New Year the children 
had a banquet of noodles, boiled rice and prawn 
crackers. The children also performed their own 

dragon dance too.   

 
This week was also Children’s Mental Health 

Week. The children were able to talk about all of 
their different emotions.  

 
The Children also made some beautiful cards for 

Relationship Day and they listened to stories 
about keeping safe online for Safer Internet Day.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 
This week we have enjoyed singing the 
rhyme “Hot Cross Buns”. See the rhyme 
below if you want to sing it at home too! 

Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

Hot Cross Buns 

 
 

Hot cross buns, hot cross buns. 
One a penny, two a penny, 

Hot cross buns. 
 

Give them to your daughters 
Give them to your sons. 

 
One a penny, two a penny. 

Hot cross buns. 
BBC iPlayer - CoComelon - Stories: 30. Hot Cross 

Buns  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the childen enjoyed sharing quantities. 
They were able to give two teddy bears different 
amounts of cakes and say which teddy had more, 

less or if they both had the same. Ask your child to 
share some of their toys between two teddy bears 
and ask them which has more, less or the same 

amount. 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Return to Nursery 

 

Nursery will return from the half term holiday on 
Monday 19th February. Have a lovely break.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


